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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

RE: Design and Technology Commitment sessions to support your child 

 

The coursework component in Technology is worth 50% of your child’s GCSE 

grade. Due to this, it is essential that the work is completed to a high standard 

and all elements are completed to deadlines.  

 

Any student who has fallen behind the deadlines, due to absence or work rate, 

will be expected to attend Commitment sessions where a member of the 

technology team will support them to complete their work to the best of their 

ability. These sessions will start week commencing 12th June 2023. 

 

Miss Bradley’s sessions will take place on a Thursday. 

 

Mr Sculley’s and Mr Langley’s sessions will take place on a Wednesday. 

 

If your child is expected to attend, you will receive a text message informing you. 

All sessions will take place in the relevant teacher’s room in the Technology 

block. 

 

Thank you in advance in anticipation for your support with this, by working 

together we will enable your child to gain the best grade possible. 

Kind Regards 

 

L Bradley 
 
Miss L Bradley 

CTL Design and Technology  

 

 

 


